
HOT LUNCH is served every Friday.  
This week, hot lunch will be subs, 
chips and dessert. Please send your 
money ($4.00) to the school by 
Wednesday of this week.  
                                     

 

PICTURE OF THE WEEK:  What do you think the 
Kindergarten students were planting in their pot 
garden? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simcoe Camp Meeting: - June 01  -   Please come and 
support as you have done in previous years!  
 

PLEASE NOTE  -  The PD Day scheduled for 7th June has 
been cancelled.  School will be in session on this day. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING  GRADUATION AND 
END OF SCHOOL  -  Our last day of school is now 
scheduled for Friday 21st June at noon.  Graduation will 
now be held on Thursday 20th June. 
 

STUDENT DROP OFF  -  Please remember that student 
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a 
specific arrangement has been made with your child’s 
class teacher for that day.  Please remain with your 
children until that time, to ensure their safety.  Thank 
you for respecting the staff’s devotional time.  
Please bring and pick up your students on time!  
 

STUDENT PICK UP  -  Please remember that student  
supervision ends at 3:30 pm, unless a specific 
arrangement has been made with your child’s class 
teacher for that day.  Please respect our time by 
picking your child up on time.   
  
IMPORTANT:  Please DO NOT park in the Fire Zone.  

May/June 2019 

       May 28:  First day of W.I.S.E. (Week In Spiritual Emphasis) 

                        W.I.S.E continues throughout the week.                     
     June  01:  Southern Ontario Camp Meeting, Simcoe 

          02-05:  Outdoor Education Grade 6 

                 11:   Meet The New Teacher Day 

                 13:  End of Year School Trip to Safari Niagara  
                        (approximate cost $22.00) 

                20:  Graduation and Awards Night 

                 21:  Last day of school  -  NOON DISMISSAL 
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*Please remember to check your school email address 
regularly for new information from the Principal and 
teachers! 
 

PLEASE NOTE  -  For safety reasons, please do not send 
GLASS BOTTLES or GLASS DISHES to school with  
your child(ren).  
 

TELEPHONE CALLS  -  If there is a need to contact your 
child during the day, please call during recess  - 10:40-

11:15 or 12:50-13:25,  and not during instructional hours.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

STUDENT SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGEMENT  -  If your 
child has an upcoming event, e.g. baptism, investiture, 
tournament (and such like), we would like to know so 
that we can actively support them where possible!  We 
are here for all your children, not just academically, but 
in all areas of their lives.  Share, so that we can show 
them how much we care! 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to 
keep our  school  an allergen free facility 
by ensuring your child has no nut prod-
ucts.  In addition to this, if your child 
requires the use of an epi-pen, could 

you please ensure he/she has two, one for the office 
and one to be carried on their person. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT  -  This month’s character 
trait is compassion!  Compassion means:  being kind, 

patient, friendly and 
sympathetic; willing to 
listen, give and share.  
The Bible teaches 
everyone to become  
more like Jesus each and 
every day.  Jesus never 
looked away from 
people; He always 
looked upon them and 

had compassion.  Jesus took time to help those who 
were in need and those who were hurting.  I must 
choose to do the same.   
 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN YOUR CHILD’S LIFE 

 

Tip of the Week  -  THE CUSHION OF LOVE 

Love is the protective agent that can soften the blow of 
psychological harshness or unfair discipline that 
sometimes come from uptight, frustrated parents.  The 
thicker the cushion, the easier it is for the child to 
understand that parents will make an occasional 
mistake, without the child being devastated.   
 

A loved child is more likely to respond, “Dad sure got 
mad, but I know he didn’t mean all those things he 
said”, than a child who feels unloved.  Let’s face it, if 
you’re like me, you want to be a good parent, but you 
sometimes say things without thinking.  Or maybe you 
threaten, criticize, or impose consequences that are too 
severe.   
 

I also hope you’re learning from your mistakes, but 
because you’re not yet prefect, I hope you’ve stored up 
a big cushion of love so your kids can bounce back 
without getting hurt.  -  Power Tips for Parents, p. 53 

 


